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In English we will be looking at poetry and our
comprehension skills. While also focusing on the
students sentence structure, grammar and
handwriting skills. Students will become more
independent in our literacy groups and work on
thier phonics and sentence structure through
activies and 

In maths this term, the students will be focusing
on the following math topics: addition,
subtraction and money: We' will be practicing
adding and subtracting two-digit numbers,
exploring number patterns and counting with
money. 

REMINDERS THIS WEEK

Wakakirri rehearsals will happen every friday at 9:30am for those students who were
successful in their audition. 

Grandparents morning tea on the 29th April

Dear Parents and Guardians,
We hope this newsletter finds you and your
students in good health and refreshed after
the school break.

It is hard to believe we are already in week
2 of the term. 

 
For Health this term we will be
looking at our culture and the
students will use their photos from
home to create a book  about
themselves. Thank you to those who
have already emailed or sent in
photographs. 

The Arts this term we are looking at
the element of Drama and students
will be busy exploring their retell of
particular event or story and take
on different roles.  

In HASS we will be exploring
present connections to places.
students will explore the following
inquiry question: How are people
connected to their place and
other places? This also links with
our mathematical understanding
and maps.


